
Meeting of the Full Council - Thursday 13 October 2022  
 
Report of the Health and Adult Services Scrutiny Committee Meeting held 
Wednesday 21 September 2022 
 
Chair: County Councillor David Westley 
 
Lancashire and South Cumbria New Hospitals Programme 
 
The committee considered a report which provided an update on the detailed work 
that had been undertaken to review the viability of the shortlisted options for the 
Lancashire and South Cumbria New Hospitals Programme.  
 
Also reported was a summary of engagement conducted to date during the options 
development period, which included themes of feedback and an overview of how 
involvement had informed the process so far. 
 
Resolved: That 
 
i) The information provided in the report be noted. 

 
ii) The feedback from the Health and Adult Services Scrutiny Committee on the 

shortlist of proposals, the detailed work on shortlisted options undertaken so 
far, and engagement conducted to date be considered. 
 

iii) The Lancashire and South Cumbria New Hospitals Programme be asked to 
return to the Health and Adult Services Scrutiny Committee at the earliest 
suitable meeting date in 2023 to provide more detailed information on site 
options. 

 
 


